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Wj{ljam Webb

Dear William,

This week we completed a milestone in our search for members of a new band
that you auditioned for back in November. We have selected our Final 5
members and have actually begun recording some songs, which will hopefully
be featured on the group’s first album. '

On behalf of MTV, Bunim Murray Productions, and the ABC Television Network,
I’d like to personally thank you for the role you played in helping us achieve
this goal. Not being selected is never easy, but we saw hundreds and hundreds
of enormously talented young men, and our choice was not a simple one. We
are certainly pleased to have met you and thrilled that you shared your unique
talents with us.

As we move forward, we’d like to encourage you to stay in touch with us and
be sure to tune into the show when it starts airing this spring on ABC. We are
all extremely proud of the show and the music, and you are an integral part of
the process.

Thank you for your participation and enthusiasm. | wish you the very best
whether you pursue a musical career or find some other way to express your
talents.

e/rely,

s J. Pearlman
President
Trans Continental Companies
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